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To increase the resilience of the community’s wastewater collection system, Halton Region is 
making investments to help reduce stormwater infiltration and reduce the risk of future 
basement flooding. Through the multi-year Basement Flooding Mitigation Program, the Region 
is making improvements to wastewater mains, laterals and maintenance holes in the City of 
Burlington, Town of Halton Hills, Town of Milton, and Town of Oakville. The Region assigns 
streets to Parts A, B (this project), and C of the Basement Flooding Mitigation Program, 
prioritizing based on infrastructure conditions and the overall risk of basement flooding.  
 
Under the Basement Flooding Mitigation Program (BFMP) Part B, Halton Region is planning 
to improve the wastewater collection system within Ward 6, in the Town of Oakville. The project 
is reviewing wastewater assets along Holton Heights Drive and Kestell Boulevard with limits 
of the work identified in the attached map.  
 
As part of this project’s design process, starting Fall 2022, Halton Region staff will be surveying, 
locating and marking aboveground and underground infrastructure within this area. Please do 
not disturb any stakes or paint markings from your property. Our staff will remove them 
once the survey work is completed.  

If you have any questions, please contact Natasha Pessotto, Construction Ambassador, by 
emailing accesshalton@halton.ca or calling 311. You can also visit the Basement Flooding 
Mitigation Program webpage on halton.ca to find more information about the project. 

 
COVID-19 Update: Regional staff and contractors will be following health and safety guidelines 
set out by the Province and Public Health to help stop the spread of COVID-19. For more 
information, please visit halton.ca. 
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Town of Oakville - Ward 6 

About This Project 

mailto:accesshalton@halton.ca
https://www.halton.ca/For-Residents/Roads-Construction/Construction-Projects/Basement-Flooding-Program
https://www.halton.ca/For-Residents/Roads-Construction/Construction-Projects/Basement-Flooding-Program
https://protect-ca.mimecast.com/s/BW4DCk8vk3cO68j2fQSZLx


 

 

Building a Better Halton 
 

MORE INFORMATION 
 
Building a Better Halton is about more than construction. It is about investments in 
infrastructure, service delivery improvements and building complete communities that maintain 
the high quality of life that residents expect and enjoy. 
 
For more information about Regional improvement projects: 
 

• Visit halton.ca 
• Sign up to receive email notices and updates 
• Email accesshalton@halton.ca or call 311. 

mailto:accesshalton@halton.ca
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